
                      

 
 

www.StNicholasBonvilston-cc.Wales 

July 2022 

 

2021/00423/FUL – Land at Bolston House, Bonvilston 

 

 

The latest consultation for the above planning was considered by the St Nicholas 

with Bonvilston Community Council at a meeting held on July 11, 2022. 

The Community Council resolved to maintain its objections to the proposal.   

Relevant to the latest consultation is the Community Council requesting that S106 

money is provided for “Sustainable Transport”.  The current proposal is for S106 

contributions for Public Open Space (£24,012) and Public Art (£57,100).  There is 

no detail as to how and where this proposed S106 contribution would be spent.  

The Community Council resolved to maintain that the S106 contribution should be 

for Sustainable Transport – Active Travel infrastructure. 

 

 

 

Cllr Ian Perry 

For and on behalf of St Nicholas Community Council 

 

 

 


